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Karo Pharma publishes the 2019 annual report
Today, on 1 April 2020, Karo Pharma is publishing its annual report for 2019 on the company’s website, www.karopharma.com.

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:
Jon Johnsson, CFO, +46 735 078 861, jon.johnsson@karopharma.com

ABOUT KARO PHARMA
Karo Pharma specialises in the sales and marketing of prescription drugs and over the counter products for everyday healthcare. Karo Pharma is

headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, and quoted on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap.

This information is information that Karo Pharma is obliged to make public pursuant to the Swedish Securities Market Act. The information was submitted
for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out abowve, on 1 April, at 15:00 CET.



